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BY EMAIL 

December 12, 2024 

Sherry Gibson 
Manager, Rates and Regulatory Affairs 
Kingston Hydro Corporation 
P.O. Box 790 
85 Lappan’s Lane 
Kingston ON K7L 4X7 
sgibson@utilitieskingston.com 

Dear Sherry Gibson: 

Re: EB-2024-0037 - Kingston Hydro Corporation Application for 2025 Rates 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) provided a draft Decision and Rate Order and a draft 
Tariff of Rates and Charges in relation to the above-noted proceeding on November 29, 
2024. On December 4, 2024, in its comments on the drafts, Kingston Hydro Corporation 
noted the following typographical errors in the draft Decision and Rate Order: 

• A request to revise the last sentence on page four to read as: “The stretch factor 
assigned to Kingston Hydro is 0.15%, resulting in a rate adjustment of 3.45%” as 
opposed to “… a rate adjustment of 3.25%” 

• A request to revise the Table 7.1 “Total Claim ($) C=A+B” column value for the 
“LV Variance Account” row to (308,557) as opposed to (308,577) 

The OEB has approved and made the above-noted revisions in the final Decision and 
Rate Order.  

The OEB has now issued a final Decision and Rate Order, together with a final Tariff of 
Rates and Charges. Copies of these documents are enclosed with this letter.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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